MINISTRY OF MINES AND ENERGY

MEDIA STATEMENT
IN RESPECT OF THE NATIONAL FUEL STORAGE FACILITIES PROJECT IN WALVIS BAY

On 15t December 2020, the nation welcomed the first vessel to the National Oil
Storage Facilities Project in Walvis Bay.

The vessel is scheduled to offload 35'000 Tonnes of Diesel as part of the final
Tests on Completion of the Project. Our technical team(s) will continue testing
the facility as part of the final stage of the construction phase of the Project.

Once the test(s) is completed and the facility is certified as; “fit for purpose”,
the Government will take over the facility and in turn hand it over to NAMCOR
to operate the fuel handling portions, while NamPort will continue to regulate
all port activities as mandated by Cabinet.

The Ministry will keep the public informed of developments and the media will
be invited to the official inauguration of the Project.

Thank you for your understanding,
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